Dear Applicant



Re Teacher of English (MPS) (temporary 4.9.23 – 31.8.24)

Thank you for your interest in the above full time temporary post which is required from Monday 4 September 2023 until 31 August 2024. We are seeking to appoint a dynamic and enthusiastic Teacher of English to join our team of experienced specialists in our English Faculty on a temporary basis. This is an ideal opportunity for an Early Career Teacher to take his/her first steps on the career ladder in teaching and further develop his/her skills, or for a more experienced colleague to experience teaching and learning in another school.

Further information about the School, a job description and faculty information, as well as an application form are available from our website at www.deerparkschool.net/vacancies. A full induction programme is in place to support all new staff at Deer Park and across The Corinium Education Trust.

If, having read the details you are interested in the post, I ask you to cover the following in your letter of application:

- 1. How your experience has prepared you for the post of temporary Teacher of English at Cirencester Deer Park School and any areas of the English curriculum that are of a special interest to you;
- 2. How you have developed your pedagogy and practice and the impact this has enabled you to have on your learners and the outcomes they have achieved;
- 3. How you would hope to contribute to the wider learning community at Cirencester Deer Park School eg an English or non-subject specific extra-curricular activity.

Your letter of application should be no longer than 2 sides of A4. It can be returned together with your completed application form by email to my PA, Allison Boucher to A.Boucher@deerparkschool.net or in hard copy addressed to Richard Clutterbuck, Headteacher at the address below.

The deadline for applications is **9.00am on Friday 21 April 2023** and interviews are provisionally scheduled to take place on Thursday 27 April 2023.

Cirencester Deer Park School is committed to the safeguarding of our pupils, and employment will be subject to an Enhanced Disclosure from the Disclosure and Barring Service and receipt of satisfactory references.

Thank you once again for the interest you have shown in this post. I look forward to receiving your completed application. Please do not hesitate to contact my PA via the email address above if you have any questions or would like to arrange a visit to the school.

Yours sincerely

Richard Clutterbuck

Headteacher

Cirencester Deer Park School Stroud Road Gloucestershire GL7 1XB T: 01285 653447 F: 01285 640669 E: enquiries@deerparkschool.net W: www.deerparkschool.net